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Dear Editor:

As a regular visitor to North Vancouver, I was horrified to see the absolute

devastation of the trees in Bridgman Park along Keith Road.

I cannot imagine any possible justification for this travesty. It changed the skyline

so much that I was not sure where I was.

North Van should be thoroughly ashamed of this destruction and someone should

be held accountable.

Christopher Key

Bellingham, Wash.

What are your thoughts? Send us a letter via email by clicking 

.
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